Contact With Chambers

Contacting chambers staff regarding basic procedural questions, particularly when already provided
for in these policies, local rule, or Federal Rule of Civil Procedure is disfavored. Chamber staff will
direct parties with technical questions regarding CM/ECF to contact the clerk's office.



